Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: rmacermace mace <rmacermace@msn.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 12:06 PM

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel

Subject: docket UE-200980

[EXTERNAL]

Dear Attorney General’s Office,

| just received my latest PSE monthly bill. As a consumer and homeowner, I'd also like to receive a 3.49 percent salary
increase. But | realize that is unlikely to happen. Given the last year dealing with COVID and associated unanticipated
fallout, economically we’ve all suffered. An increase may be warranted, I’'m certain PSE will make a compelling case, but
the timing is terrible. Let us all recover for a period of time and let economic life return to a new normal before
approving a rate increase for PSE.

Thank you, rod

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



